The North Stonington Conservation Commission
New Town Hall Conference Room

Jan.22, 2009 6:00pm =
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Meeting was called to order by Paige at Approximately 6:03pm.

Motion to accept the minutes of Dec. meeting made by Paige seconded by
Fred. Motion carries 5-0-0.

Citizens Comments:

Marc Tate reports on Trails Has a project outline Trial Identification
Project. He would like us to identify Trails and give him the information to
apply to the G.P.S. Pat will work on maps from N.C. and L.A. and Avalonia.

Vilma Gregoropolous: She went through the PCRL Draft she added
her additions and or suggestions and asked for clarifications on Focus
Areas. She would like the Maps to support our Recommendations.

The PCRL will be going forward at the Feb. 5, 2009 meeting of the P&Z. We
are all encouraged to attend.
Officer and Committee Reports:

Bob on Problem parcels gave a handout with the latest developments.
Old Business:

Warren discussed the meeting with State about the Schwitzer prop. It
was a favorable meeting. Now we will need to make out the application.
New Business:

Fred discussed an application for a grant for technical assistance in
promoting agriculture in 5 communities. Perhaps identifying all farms in
North Stonington and finding ways to promote them.

Dick on the watershed plan. Also the acquisition of prop. Around Fair
Grounds to form a greenway to the Seaport prop.

Correspondence:

Public Forum:

Member Forum:

Citizens Comments:

Adjournment: Respectfully submitted by Kellene Limpert



